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Swallownest Sunshine Spring 2 Week 6                

March 28th 2025 

A note from Mrs Peake: 

What a splendid half term we have had—jam-packed 

full of learning opportunities!  I have been so proud of 

everyone for all the hard work the children have put in 

and everything we have  managed to achieve togeth-

er. I would also like to thank you all so much for the 

wonderful support you have shown school over the 

past few weeks —particularly with World Book Day, Red 

Nose Day and our most recent bake sale.  

#TeamSwallownest 

Have a very happy 

Easter Break and    

we look forward to      

welcoming you all 

back in Summer 

Term! 

Dates for your diary: 

16+17.04.25 Book Fair in the hall 

17.04.25 F1+F2 Open Classroom             

9-9:30am Easter crafts 

18.04.25 Bank Holiday  

21.04.25 Bank Holiday 

05.05.25 Bank Holiday 

06.05.25 Y4 Open Classroom 2:30pm 

13.05.25 Y2 Open Classroom 2:30pm 

21.05.25 Y6 Open 

Classroom 2:30pm 

23.05.25 Break up 

for Spring Bank 

Focus on this fortnight:  

As we arrive at the end of the term, we 

have been enjoying lots of rewards. 

Yellow team  collected the most blue 

tokens this term and so they enjoyed 

some outdoor games with Mr Rocket. 

Additionally, some members of our Eco

-Council made a huge batch of    

chocolate crispie buns for all the      

children who have managed to stay on the gold door all term. #Delicious  

The 
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Reading Ambassador’s recommended read of the fortnight: 

Marley from Canada Class, recommends ‘Once Upon a 

Legend’ (written by Ben Miller) 

“I have really enjoyed reading this book because it is magical 

and reminds me a lot of ‘The BFG’ by Roald Dahl. A group of 

trolls try to take over London! I would recommend it for any-

one in KS2. 

Ask Marley if you have any questions about ‘Once Upon a 

Legend’.  

Attendance figures for the fortnight: 

Whole school target = 96.6% 

England 1—93.5% 

England 2—96.5% 

China—95.5% 

Kenya—97.5% 

India—96.8% 

New Zealand—95.2% 

Canada—98% 

Mrs Peake’s Kindness Award: 

This fortnight, my Kindness 

Award goes to Finley (Y2). 

Finley is such a helpful young 

person. Recently, I have no-

ticed Finley pushing in chairs, 

tidying up after his friends and 

generally helping to keep his 

classroom a Gold Standard place to learn. Well 

done, Finley! 

A word from our Eco-Council: 

This week we have been busy writing to our local MP, 

Jake Richards. Stanley wrote a letter to him, originally, 

and we all composing a response 

to his reply. We invited him for a tour 

of our school and asked if he would 

like to deliver an assembly about 

how he would protect our local    

environment. Stay tuned for further 

news! 


